
 
 

30th July 2021 Newsletter 
 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear all PROHIBIT-ICH site team members,  

We would like to update you on the recruitment progress of PROHIBIT-ICH.  

• Recruited: 58 participants 

• Target: 112 participants 
 

Please keep going with your  

hard work recruiting patients to 

the study following the latest 

changes. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RECRUITMENT PROGRESS 

HELLO FROM JO | TELECONFERENCE 

• Jo Hornby has joined the team as Trial Coordinator for two days a week on 

Thursday and Fridays. Please contact Jo regarding any questions about the trial. 

• Our next site teleconference is on Friday 13th August at 14.00 - 15.00. We are 

looking forward to speaking to as many of you as possible and hearing about any 

progress. 

 
 

 

 

NEW STUDY EMAIL 

Thank you for your continued help and support. 
 

Please contact us if you have any questions about the eligibility of a potential participant or have 

any other questions.                                                               www.prohibit-ich.org.uk  
 

 

David Werring Peter Rothwell                 Iain McGurgan      Michelle Wilson 

Chief Investigator Co-Chief Investigator          Research Fellow    BP Co-ordinator 
d.werring@ucl.ac.uk   peter.rothwell@ndcn.ox.ac.uk  ian.mcgurgan@ndcn.ox.ac.uk   michelle.wilson@ndcn.ox.ac.uk

  
 

have REC and HRA approvals! 

We emailed Site Co-ordinators the 

approved documents asking them to 

send these to their local R&D for their 

approval. Let us know if you need them 

to be resent to you. 

 

 

 

      

  
 

SITE RECRUITMENT SUCCESS! 

NEW SITES 

 

CONGRATULATIONS to the: 

• St George’s team for recruiting 

their 5th patient on 28th July 

• Salford team for recruiting their 

1st patient on 25th July 

• UCLH team for recruiting their 7th 

patient on 15th July 

Cambridge is still the leading site for 

recruitment – 11 patients. 

We have a new study email: 
 

PROHIBIT-ICH@ucl.ac.uk 

 

Jo Hornby (Trial Coordinator) 

j.hornby@ucl.ac.uk 

 

 

Bath have now joined. Luton and 

Dunstable Hospital will soon join. 

Several more are close to set up 

UCLH   7 PRESTON    0 
OXFORD   6 SHEFFIELD    3 
CAMBRIDGE 11 ST GEORGES 5 
EDINBURGH 8 BATH 
GLASGOW  3 LUTON      
IMPERIAL  3 
KINGS  7 RECRUITMENT 
SALFORD  1        TABLE 
NOTTINGHAM 4 
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